
Member Benefits Reference Guide 
Grow, Lead, Learn, and Network with RIMS

www.RIMS.org/BenefitsforYou

RIMS – The Risk Management Society

RIMS Professional Growth Model 
www.RIMS.org/CareerCenter

Professional Designations
www.RIMS.org/ProfessionalDesignations

Core Competency Model
www.RIMS.org/education/Pages/
RiskManagerCoreCompetencyModel

Volunteerism at RIMS
www.RIMS.org/Membership/Pages/ChapterVolunteer.aspx

Advocacy at RIMS 
www.RIMS.org/ExternalAffairs

Risk Management Magazine 
www.RMMagazine.com

Risk Management Monitor Blog			 
www.RiskManagementMonitor.com

Risk Knowledge Library
www.RIMS.org/RiskKnowledge 

RIMS Strategic & Enterprise Risk Center
www.RIMS.org/ERM

RIMS Newsroom
www.RIMS.org/NewsRoom 

RIMS Benchmark Survey
www.RIMS.org/BenchmarkSurvey

RIMS Annual Conference & Exhibition
www.RIMS.org/RIMS2018

RIMS Future Conferences & Global Forums
www.RIMS.org/FutureConferences

Chapter Network	
www.RIMS.org/Chapters

Opis–The RIMS Community
www.RIMS.org/Opis

The RIMS-Certified Risk Management  
Professional Certification (RIMS-CRMP)	  
www.RIMS.org/Certification

RIMS Career Center
www.RIMS.org/CareerCenter

RIMS Awards Program 
www.RIMS.org/Awards

RIMS Committees 
www.RIMS.org/RIMS/Communities/Committees

Professional Development at RIMS (Opis-Ed)
www.RIMS.org/Education

RiskWire
www.RIMS.org/resources/publications/Pages/RiskWire

International Center for Risk Management
www.RIMS.org/resources/InternationalCenter

RIMS Risk Maturity Model for ERM
www.RIMS.org/RMM

Compensation Survey
www.RIMS.org/compensationsurvey

Standard & Practices
www.RIMS.org/resources/StandardsandPractices

RIMS Calendar of Events	
www.RIMS.org/Calendar

RIMS Canada Council
www.RIMSCanada.ca

Student Resource Center	
www.RIMS.org/Students

RIMS Membership Directory
www.RIMS.org/RIMS/Network/Members
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